
Important Upcoming Dates:
● 4/29 Principal’s Challenge

LLE @ 7:30 am & CRS @ 3:05pm
● 5/5 Preschool Orientation @ CRS - 3:20pm
● 5/6 Principal’s Challenge

LLE @ 7:30am & CRS @ 3:05pm
● 5/7 No Homework Night
● 5/8 LLE Spring Concert @ 6:30pm
● 5/9 Kindergarten Mother’s Day Celebration 

@ CRS - 8:30am
● 5/9 LLE Field Day @ 1pm

April 25, 2025

Mac & Cheese Collection

During the month of March, our LLE and CRS students collected boxes of 
macaroni and cheese to donate to a local food pantry. Before delivering the 

donation on April 11th, the students gathered in the gym to witness a fun event. 
The boxes were set up on the floor like dominoes in a special pattern. When the 

first box was tipped over, the students watched with excitement as all the 
boxes toppled one after another. It was a fun and memorable moment for 

everyone. A big thank you to all the families who participated and donated. Your 
support made this event a success!



Spotlight on Fourth Grade

        The fourth graders have been hard at work wrapping up several exciting
 and meaningful units. They've completed their study of the Regions of the United 

States, exploring the geography, culture, and unique characteristics of each area. In 
reading and writing, students have engaged deeply with a historical fiction project 

centered around the events of 9/11, gaining insight into the impact of that day through 
thoughtfully crafted narratives. Meanwhile, in math, they've been mastering the 

concept of multiplying fractions, applying their knowledge to solve real-world problems 
and strengthen their understanding. It’s been a dynamic and enriching period of 

learning!

Didgeridoo Down Under
On April 10th, students at CRS and LLE enjoyed a special presentation from Mr. Thomas, 
where they learned about the people, animals, weather, land, and music of Australia. The 
highlight of the presentation was the didgeridoo, a unique instrument with an interesting 

shape and sound. Students had the opportunity to interact with the music, making it a 
fun and engaging experience.Thank you to our wonderful PTO for bringing this 

informative and exciting assembly to our schools!



April 25, 2025

Dear CRS and LLE Families, 

It was great to welcome the students back to school this week.  I hope that everyone enjoyed the 
Spring Break.   

Below are important reminders:

● Attached is a letter that went home this week regarding students who walk to and from 
school.  Please take the time to read it and discuss it with your child.  Please click here to 
access it.

● As we move towards the end of the year, I want to take a moment to reflect on the 
importance of kindness within our school community.

We strive to create an environment where every student feels safe, respected, and valued. A 
key part of that is encouraging our students to treat one another with kindness especially 
when it comes to their words, actions, and choices each day.

We ask for your partnership in speaking with your child about what kindness looks like at 
school, at home, and beyond. Simple acts such as including a classmate at lunch, offering help, 
or speaking kindly can have a lasting impact on others. These conversations at home help 
reinforce the values we work to instill at school.

Thank you for your continued support in helping our students grow not just academically, but 
also as compassionate, thoughtful members of our community.

Upcoming Events: Please click here for important dates and times. 

Sincerely,
Mr. Frank J. Mazzini
Principal

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LDg1m_EuCqJXCe4Oesz4vlXSXBBPQBBtfyyWw474rHQ/edit?usp%3Dsharing&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1745594277763148&usg=AOvVaw16710db_-Rv9vIF5AP82tb
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/15aSNiIa0Twd6xhTe1mWg-mxowp6OZFBSTk4DmhyzmEA/edit?usp%3Dsharing&sa=D&source=editors&ust=1745594277763379&usg=AOvVaw33dr-o9bzAq9aENaeMpKax

